
 

 
 

 
 

Atlantic / Maritimes 
61 Tacoma Drive 
Suite 1 
Dartmouth, Nova Scotia 
B2W 3E7 
Tel/Tél : 902-481-0077 
Fax/Téléc : 902-481-0079 

 

TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT 140 

DISTRICT DES TRANSPORTS 140 
 

 

International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers 

Association internationale des machinistes et des travailleurs et travailleuses de l’aérospatiale 

 
Central / Centre 
2580 Drew Road 
Suite 203 
Mississauga, Ontario 
L4T 3M5 
Tel/Tél : 905-671-3192 
Toll Free/Sans frais : 
1-877-426-2948 
Fax/Téléc : 905-671-2114 
Toll Free/Sans frais : 
1-866-298-0369 

 

 
Eastern / est 
3900, boul. Côte-Vertu, 
Bureau 202 
Saint-Laurent, Québec 
H4R 1V4 
Tel/Tél : 514-336-3031 
Toll Free/Sans frais : 
1-888-992-1010 
Fax/Téléc : 514-336-3039 
Toll Free/Sans frais : 
1-866-800-0039 

 

 
West / Ouest 
7980 River Road 
Richmond, B.C. 
V6X 1X7 
Tel/Tél : 604-448-0721 
Toll Free/Sans frais : 
1-877-426-3140 
Fax/Téléc : 604-448-0710 
Toll Free/Sans frais : 
1-888-310-1688 

 

PO Box 152 
2000 Airport Road, NE 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2E 6Z8 
Tel/Tél : 403-719-8140 
Fax/Téléc : 403-719-8143 

 

18 - 339 Berry Street, 
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3J 1N6 
Tel/Tél : 204-987-9254 
Fax/Téléc : 204-987-9252 

NOTICE 
GARDA SCREENERS 

YTZ STADIUM PARKING - FIRST COME, 
FIRST SERVE STARTING JULY 1, 2023 

 

 
June 19, 2023 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
  
I wanted to inform you that the Company and the Union have reached an 
agreement to revert to a first come, first serve parking system. This change will 
take effect starting July 1, 2023. 
 
We believe that this change will promote fairness amongst all members. 
 
However, it is important to note that when the allotment of parking spots reaches 
capacity, it will not be possible for any member to access the parking facility.  
 
Therefore, we kindly ask that you do not take a parking ticket independently to 
access the parking, as you will not be reimbursed for it. 
 
We understand that this may cause some inconvenience for those who have 
become accustomed to the current system, but we believe that this change will 
ultimately benefit the majority of our members. 
 
Additionally, we would like to clarify that the Collective Bargaining Agreement 
(CBA) does not provide any priority or preference regarding parking.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter. 
 
In solidarity, 

 
Tayeb Lharti     
General Chairperson 
Central Region    
   
TL/mdr 
 

 


